Mr. J. Douglas Stitzel
Newport News Shipbuilding
4101 Washington Avenue
Newport News, VA 23607

Dear Mr. Stitzel:

I am responding to your letter to Mr. James M. Taylor dated May 12,

1994, in which you requested a point of contact for information on the design,

licensing, and fabrication of a dry nuciear fuel transfer system.

In this

regard, | suggest that you contact Mr. Fritz Sturz, Storage and Transport

Systems Branch.
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Sincerely,
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He can be reached at (301)-415-7278.

Robert M. Bernero, Director

ear Material Safety

and Safeguards
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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON. D C. 206650001

“M £'3 199"
Mr. J. Douglas Stitzel
Newport News Shipbuilding
4101 Washington Avenue
Newport News, VA 23607 -
Dear Mr. Stitzel:

I am responding to your letter to Mr. James M. Taylor dated May 12,
1994, in which you requested a point of contact for information on the design,
licensing, and fabrication of a dry nuclear fuel transfer system. In this
regard, | suggest that you contact Mr. Fritz Sturz, Storage and Transport

Systems Branch. He can be reached at (301)-415-7278.

Sincerely,
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